
Call for Proposals for 2024 AALS Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity Issues 
Main Program:   "Legislative Attacks on LGBTQ Equality" 
  
Throughout the United States, members of the LGBTQ community are increasingly threatened 
by legislation aimed at erasing their identity at best and denying them essential civil rights and 
protections at worst.  Accordingly, the Section on Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity Issues 
of the Association of American Law Schools is pleased to announce its main program, 
"Legislative Attacks on LGBTQ Equality" panel, which will be held in person in Washington D.C. 
in January 2024. We welcome presentations in any stage that examine and consider issues 
broadly related to these issues.  Topics may include bans of gender-affirming care for 
transgender children and adults, curriculum laws restricting coverage of LGBTQ issues in public 
schools, access to PrEP and other HIV prevention medications, criminalization of drag 
performances, etc. 
 
We welcome submissions from law faculty, staff, and administrators at all stages of their 
careers. Submissions of abstracts of not more than 500 words are due on or before Monday 
August 7, 2023, and should be sent to Michael Higdon at mhigdon3@utk.edu. For more 
information, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Higdon. 


